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FOUCL 2021 Officers Elected 

 

Friends of Union County Library (FOUCL) elected new officers for 2021 at their 

November 18 meeting. Officers are: President Jackie Volk, Secretary Nancy Bryant, and 

Treasure Sally Woodworth. 

Members will be receiving renewal letters and forms in January of 2021. Please return 

your membership form as soon as you can. As you know, most of our fundraisers have been 

cancelled this year, so your membership fees are needed more than ever. We support our library 

with contributions throughout the year and are dependent on your membership fees for much of 

that money. 

FOUCL likes to give a Christmas surprise to the children who use our library, and this 

year we purchased the picture book “The Christmas Barn” to be distributed to Storytime families 

by the library staff. This is just one of many ways we contribute to our library and our 

community. 

An addition to FOUCL’s website (foucl.org): Due to the current health crisis and the 

inability for some to visit the library, we have added an option to donate to the Friends using 

PayPal. PayPal takes a small fee of 2.2% + $0.30 per transaction, from your payment, so making 

your donations in person or by mail is still a good option. Please consider FOUCL when you are 

making your end-of-year contributions and donate using the most comfortable method for you. 

Our mailing address is: Friends of Union County Library; PO Box 1546; Blairsville, GA 30514. 

Members are invited to join us at a virtual social event on Tuesday, December 15, 

beginning at 8 PM. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
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